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Alexander, Vitter Announce Grant Funding for Downsville 

 
(Washington D.C.) – U.S. Rep. Rodney Alexander and U.S. Sen. David Vitter 

announced today that the Village of Downsville will receive a Land and Water 

Conservation grant award totaling $150,000 for the Bryan Park project. 

The funding will be used to acquire 35 acres to develop into picnic areas, trails 

and support facilities. 

“With this grant from the National Park Service, residents of Downsville and 

other communities nearby can better enjoy and appreciate the beautiful nature this 

area has to offer,” Alexander said. 

“These trails and recreation areas will be a welcome addition to the 

Downsville area, and will serve as a great gathering place for local families to 

enjoy,” said Vitter. 
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